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Meeting Date: February 20, 2020

To: Member of the Planning Commission

From: Mikayla Schmidt, City Planner

Review and Discussion on the Planning Commission Work Plan

Action Requested:
The Planning Commission (PC) is asked to review and discuss the document created by the Work Plan
Subcommittee.  This document gathered information and suggestions from past meetings where commissioners
were asked to give their input on items of importance to move forward.  The document is still being drafted and
will be sent to the commissioners as soon as possible.  Time will be given to discuss the document, add or
change items as well as rank the priorities individually and as a group.
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